Archived: Monday, March 21, 2022 2:51:07 PM

From: Linda Stein

Sent: Monday, March 21, 2022 12:13:44 PM

To: City Council

Subject: [EXTERNAL] City Council - Save Shoreline Trees

Sensitivity: Normal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Council,

Please retain all trees possible in Shoreline, including the ones on 5th Ave NE.

Over the eighteen years that I have lived in Shoreline, the tree canopy has been significantly reduced. As I travel around the neighborhoods, I am stunned and heartsick when I see trees needlessly felled.

At this critical time, as temperatures rise around the world, trees will slow the ravages of climate change, and contribute to the health of our community in so many other ways.

If a sidewalk can be reduced in size to accommodate trees, this would be a win-win for our community.

Please change the tree removal code so 24" dbh trees and larger in Shoreline should require a tree removal permit.

Thank you, Linda Stein Shoreline, Wa 98133